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The health and safety of our patients, their families, and our staff remains our The health and safety of our patients, their families, and our staff remains our 
top priority. As a result, St. Joseph’s Health is restricting visitation  top priority. As a result, St. Joseph’s Health is restricting visitation  

across all of its hospitals, nursing and rehabilitation facilities.  across all of its hospitals, nursing and rehabilitation facilities.  
These changes take effect on Thursday, December 3.These changes take effect on Thursday, December 3.

NEW VISITOR POLICY RESTRICTIONS ARE:
• St. Joseph’s University Medical Center, Paterson: No visitors
• St. Joseph’s Wayne Medical Center, Wayne: No visitors
•	 St.	Joseph’s	Healthcare	and	Rehabilitation	Center,	Cedar	Grove:	No	visitors
•	 Outpatient/Physician	Practices	–	No	visitors

VISITATION EXCEPTIONS MAY BE MADE IN CERTAIN SITUATIONS, INCLUDING:
• End of Life Compassion Visit - One visitor, brief visit
• St. Joseph’s Children’s Hospital - One visitor
•	 Ambulatory	Care/Same	Day	Surgery	-	One	visitor
•	 Maternity/Labor	and	Delivery	-	One	visitor
•	 Developmental	and	Cognitive	Disabled	–	One	visitor
•	 For	Patients	that	are	Being	Discharged	–	One	visitor	at	discharge	 
					for	bedside	instruction
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FOR ALL VISITORS
•	 All	visitors	must	have	their	ID	ready	to	help	expedite	the	process.
•	 Once	a	visitor	is	approved,	they	will	undergo	a	temperature	 
				screening.
•	 No	children	under	18	are	allowed	to	visit	patients.
•	 Adhere	to	social	distancing	guidelines	and	wear	a	mask	at	all	times.
•	 Phone	and	video	calls	to	patients	are	welcome	and	encouraged.


